
Request for Low-Noise Community Event 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number] 

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title]  

[Recipient Organization]  

[Recipient Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to request permission to hold a community 

event at [Location] on [Date]. Our goal is to foster community spirit and engagement while being 

mindful of the neighborhood's peace and quiet. 

We plan to organize a [describe the event briefly, e.g., "family-friendly picnic" or "community 

arts and crafts fair"] that prioritizes low-noise activities such as [list activities, e.g., "board 

games, art stations, and quiet music"]. We will ensure that sound levels are maintained to respect 

the community's tranquility. 

We would greatly appreciate your support in making this event a success. Please let us know if 

there are any specific guidelines or permits we need to address to ensure compliance with local 

regulations. 

Thank you for considering our request. I look forward to your positive response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position, if applicable] 


